
LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF EVANS 

 

The Town of Evans Code Enforcement Office, in accordance with National Flood Insurance Program 

regulation 65.7(b)(1), hereby gives notice of the Town’s intent to revise the flood hazard information, 

generally located between Meadow Lane and Lake Erie. Specifically, the flood hazard information will be 

revised along Fern Brook from a point approximately 500 feet southwest of the end of Meadow Lane, 

downstream of the existing dam, to the outlet location on Evan’s Beach to Lake Erie. 

As a result of the revision, the floodway will narrow, widen and shift at various locations along Fern 

Brook. Both the 1-percent-annual-chance water-surface elevations and the 1-percent-annual-chance-

floodplain shall decrease, increase, and be established along the revised segment of Fern Brook. 

Maps and detailed analysis of the revision can be reviewed at the Town Office at 8787 Erie Road, 

Angola, NY. Interested persons may call the Code Enforcement Office at 716-549-5753 for additional 

information from 9am to 4pm Monday through Friday. 

 

Joseph Boberg 

Code Enforcement Officer 

 

 

 

 

 

 


